February 25, 2019

It was heartwarming to see and experience the end result of everyone’s efforts to
make our Masquerade Auction and Gala the wonderful success it was! All who
attended enjoyed the evening, the food, and the company.

THANK YOU TO ALL!!!

We appreciate all those families who participated in our February All School
Mass yesterday!

Thanks again to Dr.’s Hague & Jones for the super-fun informative assembly for
“Dental Health Month.”

Upcoming Events:

- Registration for enrolled families begins Monday, March 4th.
(We will maintain current tuition costs for the 2019-2020 school year.)

- Scholarship funds are available for qualifying families. Please do not hesitate
to inquire.

- If you have any questions about your child’s up-coming grade, we would like to
address them. Please call Mrs. Marcos.

In celebration of “Read Across America” week, children are asked to dress as a
character from their favorite children’s book, on Friday, March 1st. Be creative.
Those NOT dressing up should be in uniform.




